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Jade Nicholson

From: Jade Nicholson

Sent: Thursday, 15 July 2021 7:11 PM

To: 'C.Covich@mosman.nsw.gov.au'

Cc: Christina Travers-Jones (Christina.Travers-Jones@multiplex.global)

Subject: FW: Mosman High School - Disabled Parking Spot

Attachments: 210715 - ptc - Mosman High School - Response to Submissions.pdf

Hi Craig, 
 
I hope this email finds you well – I e-met you last week during a Mosman High School Stakeholder Working Group 
facilitated by SINSW.  
 
Referring below – we have reached out to some of your colleagues with regards to a disabled car park that use to be 
located on Belmont Road.  
 
It appears since the time of our Site investigations and those of DPIE the nominated accessible spot for the Project 
has been removed from Belmont Road and we were trying to understand why and what the process was to have this 
reinstated.  
 
Please feel free to reach out to Christina or myself with regards to the above. 
 
Looking forward to hearing from you. 
 
Regards 
Jade 
 
Jade Nicholson 
Design Manager  

 

 
 
Multiplex Australasia 
Level 22, 135 King Street, Sydney NSW 2000 
M 0439 767 858  
multiplex.global 

 
 
 

From: Christina Travers-Jones <Christina.Travers-Jones@multiplex.global>  

Sent: Thursday, 15 July 2021 5:53 PM 

To: C.Saunders@mosman.nsw.gov.au; S.Sathanesan@mosman.nsw.gov.au 

Cc: Jade Nicholson <Jade.Nicholson@multiplex.global> 

Subject: Mosman High School - Disabled Parking Spot 

 

Hi Chris/Sam,  

 

I’ve received your contact details from Kasia Balsam at PTC consulting who is our traffic consultant on the Mosman 

High School Project.  

I’m emailing today to find out some information about a disabled car park that used to be located on Belmont Road.  

Our original traffic investigations and proposal that was put forward in the Traffic Impact Assessment within our 

SSDA application was to continue to use the accessible car parking space on Belmont Road as the accessible space 

for the school as there is limited parking available on the school grounds and the space provided clear and level 

access to the Belmont Road School Entry.  

During recent investigations, prompted by an RFI from DPIE, we discovered that the disabled parking space on 

Belmont Road has been removed at some point since the original investigation. We were wondering if you were 

able to provide further information as to why it was removed and whether there is any potential to reinstate it for 

the school to utilise when required.  
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Attached is a letter from PTC addressing the RFI from DPIE which shows the location of the spot on Belmont Road.  

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me to discuss further.  

 

Kind Regards,  

 

 
Christina Travers-Jones 
Project Engineer  

 

 
 
Multiplex Australasia 
M +61 (0) 455 485 669  
multiplex.global  
 

 

 


